
DISTRIBUTION INC. 

December 2nd
, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4

P.O Box 20, 950 River Road West, Wasaga Beach, Ontario L9Z 1A2 Tel: (705)

429-2517 Fax: (705) 429-2590 E-mail: hydro@wasagadist.ca

Re: Wasaga Distribution Inc. - EB-2022-0066 
Application for 2023 Electricity Distribution Rates 
Affidavit of Service 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

On November 29th
, 2022 the OEB issued a Notice of Application along with the Letter of 

Direction for the above noted proceeding. 

As directed by the OEB, please find enclosed the Affidavit of Service, which has been 
filed through the OEB's Regulatory Electronic Submission System. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Spencer Silvestro 
Financial and Regulatory Analyst 
Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
cc: Ashly Karamatic, Manager of Finance and Regulatory 





Appendix "A" - Wasaga Distribution Inc. website 












